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PRESS RELEASE
The Department of Overseas Indian Facilitation Centre (OIFC) is a Public Private Partnership between the Ministry of Overseas Indian Affairs (MOIA), New Delhi and the Confederation of Indian Industries, New Delhi which is focused on enhancing economic engagement of Overseas Indians with India. As part of its Action Plan for 2015-16, OIFC is launching many initiatives to attract the young NRIs & PIOs.
	At the regional Bhartiya Divas in Los Angeles (USA) on 14 November 2015, OIFC announced 60 paid corporate internships in India for NRIs & PIOs students pursuing post-graduate programme outside India in management, engineering, science and technology.
	The Interships of well known Indian corporate entities including Wipro, Infosys, Godrej, Flipkart and Tata Group etc would be available from the Summer season of 2016. A flyer is attached in HTML format which also has a link to a Brochure which contains details about the internship opportunities. All Indian nationals in Kuwait who are interested may log on to the following link for further details:- 
www.linkedin.com/company/overseas-indians-facilitation-centre-oifc- 
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